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M-DCF-H-13504 Redesign 233-H AHU Steam Supply and Condensate System

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The Proposed Activity (PA) is M-DCF-H-13504, Redesign 233-H AHU Steam Supply and Condensate System, and Work Order (WO) 1693883.
The PA will modify the steam header and condensate lines on each of the three 233-H preheat steam coils and each of the three 233-H reheat
steam coils. This modification is being implemented as a result of preheat and reheat steam coil failure from suspected water hammer. The
current condensate system for the preheat and reheat steam coils was designed with the installation of the air handling unit (AHU) in
approximately 1988, but has since been determined to be undersized, which contributed to the water hammer that damaged the steam coils. The
current design reduces the condensate line at the outlet of the coils from 2" to 3/4," including the steam traps, for each coil. Steam experts
recommend maintaining the same size lines and traps as the coil outlet connection. This PA will modify the steam condensate system at each coil
by replacing the 3/4" lines and traps with 2" lines and traps, and will add strainers before each trap. This PA will also install an additional steam
trap on each steam header at the inlet of the preheat and reheat coils, and will require the steam and condensate lines to be sloped towards the
traps. Interim conditions include a steam outage during modification.
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